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Girl Scouts of Central Indiana is proud to support local Girl Scout Troops with their annual cookie selling campaigns.  Walmart and the Girl Scouts of the USA have developed an agreement to establish a consistent process for conducting this campaign in front of our stores.
Our council will ensure that a Notice of Rules is on file with all participating Walmart and Sam’s Club stores.  We will also be scheduling the booths with each store on a council level.
Note:  As a courtesy, stores that are unable to accommodate any outside fundraising activities due to local regulations or management’s safety concerns will notify the Girl Scout Local Council when declining the cookie sales campaign.
Key Points:
· Girl Scouts are allowed to conduct cookie sales for a total of 14 (nonconsecutive days); the agreed upon dates are February 7, 8, 9, 15, 16, 17, 21, 22, 23, 28 and March 1, 2, 8, and 9.
· Cookie sales may not be conducted outside of the above 2014 campaign dates.  This means no troop or Service Unit may make arrangements with Walmart/Sam’s Club individually.  All Walmart/Sam’s Club booths will be secured through council and troops can book them through the eBudde booth reservation system.
· Stores may allow up to one cookie sales booth with chairs and signage, per entrance/exit, to be placed outside the store in a specific location designated by the store manager.
· The location must be at least 15 feet from the entrance/exits for safety purposes.
· Each booth may be manned by up to 2 Girl Scouts.  One supervising adult Girl Scout staff or volunteer is required at each booth.
· Bring with you: 1 table, 2 chairs, money box, and signage to your Walmart or Sam’s Club Booth.
· Solicitation or distribution of literature may not occur under any circumstances inside the store, including the lobby or vestibule, even in inclement weather.
· For safety reasons, store front activity must stop during inclement weather.
· Girl Scouts and volunteers must adhere to the expectations and comply with all requests from store management and guidelines stated in the Notice of Rules.

